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WHEN NOT TO HOLD A SKEET SHOOT 
(Originally published May 1968) 

 

The Southeastern Sectional Meeting of the American Urological Association was going 

on in Atlanta at the same time as the Martin Luther King funeral. One of the 

organization’s regular recreational activities during non-meeting hours is an annual skeet 

shoot. With unfortunate timing and the funeral procession only short blocks away, some 

thirty Urologists and their shotguns assembled outside the Marriott Hotel to await 

transportation to the Gun Club. The police came instead. According to Philip Schley, it 

took some explaining to convince the law that their interests were innocent. 


